
Leavitt Middle School
7th & 8th grade 

2024 Washington DC trip

YOU’RE INVITED
Informational Parent Meeting

7th and 8th grade parents & students
Tuesday, December 12th

6:00 PM Leavitt Middle School Library

Please mark your calendars 
**In order to be eligible to attend the trip all students must have a “C” average and

not have any RPC’s or suspensions for the 23-24 school year. 
**PLEASE NOTE:  Parents/ students are responsible for any financial loss if you have to 

cancel trip for academic/ behavioral or any other reason. Trip insurance is available 

For more information contact:
Trip Coordinator

Lynn Parker
parkelw@nv.ccsd.net 


